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Mansfield, MA Branch is Moving 
 
Our Mansfield, MA branch is moving to a new location, just a short distance away. The branch will be closed 
during the move; however, we’ll still be accepting orders for delivery without interruption. To help you prepare, 
please review the following: 
 
 

Current Branch Address New Branch Address 
 

600 West Street 
Mansfield, MA 02048 

31 Oxford Rd* 
Mansfield, MA 02048 

*For GPS directions & our main entrance,  
which is at the backside of the building, use the 

address 195 Green Street, Foxborough, MA 02035. 
 

Current Branch Closing Date New Branch Opening Date  

Monday, January 30th Monday, February 13th 

Friday, January 27th will be the last day for deliveries 
and pick-up orders at our 600 West Street location. 

Deliveries and pick-up orders will resume on 
Monday, February 13th at the new branch location. 

Use 195 Green Street, Foxborough, MA 02035 

Important to Know 

• Our contact info will remain the same at our new location. 
 

• Our Mansfield, MA branch will be closed Monday, January 30th through Friday, February 10th. All calls made 
to the branch during this time will be redirected to our Inside Sales team for assistance. 

 

• To place orders while our Mansfield branch is closed, please place orders online at sgtorrice.com or call our 
Inside Sales team at 978-657-5439. 

 

• All orders placed online or with our Inside Sales team for delivery will be fulfilled and shipped from our next 
closest branch to the ship-to address. 

 

• Pick-up orders will not be available from our Mansfield branch between Monday, January 30th, and Friday, 
February 10th.  Please contact our next closest branch for pick-up orders: 

o Randolph, MA – Phone: 781-963-3766 
o Providence, RI – Phone: 401-490-4425 
o Auburn, MA – Phone: 774-321-1600 
o Marlborough, MA – Phone: 508-418-4345 
o Boston, MA – Phone: 857-233-4330 
o For branch info or a list of all our branches, please visit sgtorrice.com. 

 

• Returns can be made at our new Mansfield location on Monday, February 13th. 
  

For any questions, please contact your Territory Manager or our Insides Sales team at 978-657-5439. 
 

http://www.sgtorrice.com/
https://www.sgtorrice.com/Locations

